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A long overdue rebuild of our electrical system has begun. The new system will provide
state of the art electricity with reduced fire hazard. Please be patient with the crews
working here.They are the ones we wake up when our power goes out.

Widening of Cedar Street will hopefully occur this month as well as work to complete the
Pine Way widening project.

Dennis Jamason



